
 

 

 

 

April 5th 2022 

 

COVID 

From 1 April, children who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home for three days 

and avoid contact with other people. They can come back to school, when they no longer have a high 

temperature, and they are well enough to attend. 

 

April Fools! 

Oh dear! Year 2 fell ‘hook line and sinker’ for the supply teacher’s April fool prank. What a 

convincing packet of donut seeds she had…… I think I would like a donut tree in my garden one 

day! 

 

Wider opening 

We will resume whole school Assemblies after Easter. 

 

Lateness. 

Please note that the dinner registers are closed at 9.30. If your child is going to be late, please 

telephone the school office to order a lunch. 

 

Governors. 

We are recruiting again- if you are a parent in school and would like to support the work of the 

Leadership team, please call in to see Mrs Forbes to discuss the role. Governors work at a strategic 

level; their role is one of support, challenge and accountability for the Headteacher. Governors attend 6 

evening meetings per year, and will be expected to carry out some school visits during the day. 

 

Breakfast Bagels 

We have been offered a supply of bagels to provide a tasty start to each school day. These will be 

offered free of charge to all children. 

 

School Meals 

Unfortunately, the price of school meals will increase from 2nd May. Meals will be £2.60 per day/ £13.00 

per week. 

 

Appointments 

From April 25th office staff must be shown supporting evidence of appointments made for children 

during the school day. Appointments with outside agencies (CYPS etc), or emergency medical 

appointments will be authorised. All routine appointments (doctor, dentist, optician etc) must be 

outside school hours. Children have missed so much during COVID that we must prioritise learning time 

wherever possible. 

 

 

Wraparound Care 

We are looking to provide wraparound care before and after school from September 2022. Look out for 

a parent survey after Easter where you can express your views and preferences. This will ensure we 

can plan to meet parents’ needs, especially those hoping to get back into work. 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 8th April for a donation to school fund. 

 

School re-opens on Monday 25th April for the Summer Term.  

 


